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PIKE COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT IMMUNIZATION CLINIC FALL HOURS 
 

Beginning August 5 through December 20, 2024, the Pike County Health Department’s immunization 
clinic will be open Monday and Thursday from 1:00pm-4:00pm. The clinic operates on a walk-in basis 
and there is no appointment necessary to receive a vaccine.       
 
The immunization clinic accepts most insurances, Medicare A/B, Medicare Part D, Medicaid and has 
financial assistance programs to cover the costs of vaccines.  
 
The clinic offers all vaccines recommended by the CDC for children and adults.  
For a complete list of available vaccines and accepted insurances, please visit the Pike County Health 
Department website.    
 
For additional media questions contact:  
Public Information Officer 
217-277-2215 
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